We noticed the deletion of solar energy from the Solar Generation Fund. It needs to be added into the
school loan fund for energy efficiency upgrades.

Also, we noticed the community energy pilot program, with the choice to subscribe to small electric
suppliers has been wiped out, and it must be added.

Worst, the review time for major energy facilities has been decreased to 60 days (orig 180), allowing
Data Centers, for instance, to put a large gas plant on property they own under accelerated review,
without public input or local consent, and to put it anywhere, even in residential areas. THIS IS
UNACCEPTABLE.



